
Construction Update: December 27, 2021

Last week, the Village reopened North Harrison Street to two way traffic! The
contractor also began stormsewer installation on North Main Street and clearing the
area that will become the new bicycle path.

This week, the contractor will pause work in observation of the holidays.

N Harrison Street reopened
to two way traffic

Stormsewer installation Clearing for multi-use path

Local Businesses Remain Open on Main Street!

Local business on Main Street will remain open as work continues. Local traffic can
access businesses from IL 62, as well as Front and Edwards Streets while the Main
Street closure is in place. Again, Main Street is closed to ALL TRAFFIC from north of
Edward Street to Arrowhead Drive.

Click here to view a map of the full closure and detour route.

http://oldtownalgonquin.org/uploads/1/1/7/2/117285796/2021-12-27_nmainst-closure-01-web.pdf
http://oldtownalgonquin.org/uploads/1/1/7/2/117285796/2021-12-27_nmainst-closure-01-web.pdf
http://oldtownalgonquin.org/uploads/1/1/7/2/117285796/2021-12-06_nmainst-closure_web1.pdf


Project Overview

An extension of the Old Town Algonquin project, Around and About Main Street will
improve traffic flow and safety for road users of North Main Street.

Illustrations of North Main Street roundabout and Harrison Street bike path.

Learn More About the
Project

Questions or concerns?
Jeff Mysliwiec, Project Manager
224-297-5963

oldtownalgonquin.org

https://oldtownalgonquin.org/around--about-main-street.html
https://oldtownalgonquin.org/around--about-main-street.html

